Pittsburgh Mercy Health System, Inc. 412-232-7619
1350 Locust Street
Pittsburgh, PA 15219-4738

w==R Pittsburgh
Mercy Health System, Inc.

December 14, 1993

Mr. Owen Gormley, EMT-P
Box 278
Warrendale, PA 15086

Dear Mr. Gormley:

The Allegheny Mountain Rescue Group can continue to
maintain its rescue equipment at Mercy Hospital.

It is planned to give the Stat crew storage space near
their new quarters but the time frame will not be until well
into 1994. We will certainly find and maintain accessible
storage for your group at Mercy Hospital. We are pleased
that you find our hospital convenient to use.

If I can be of any further assistance, please do not
hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

, N
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Sister Maureen Halloran .
Coordinator, Facility and Construction Planning

SMH/pr

cc: Charles Vargo
Keith Conover, M.D.

The Touch of Mercy



Allegheny Mountain
Rescue Group  §

c/o Dept. of Emergency Medicine, Mercy Hospital -
1400 Locust St. Pittsburgh, PA 15219.5166
Emergency Alert: '1-800-MED-STAT in Pennsyivania A
1-412-647-7828 elsewhere  Business Callss (412) 443-29096
A local Group of the Appalachian Search and Rescue Conference, Inc.
A Member Team of the Mountain Rescue Assaciation, Inc, 3

o - Reply to:

- - Owen Gormley, EMT-P
' Warrendale, PA 15086
L ' 776~1081 (H)
1367-5884 (W)
 935~8302 (W)

December 19, 1993

Maureen Halloran, RSM : o
‘Mercy Hospital of Pittsburgh
1400 Locust Street - ‘
Pittsburgh, PR 15219~5166

‘Dear Sister Maureen: ; - o
SUBJECT: Allegheny Mountain Rescue Group Bguipment
Thank you very much for your kind letter -of Deécem-
ber 14. Providing such crucial support for -AMRG
leverages our volunteers' efforts toward a goal both.
AMRG and Mercy share: community service to those in
need. With Mercy's noticeable erphasis on rapport with
prehospital Emergency Medical Services providers, we
look forward to our continued reiatiﬁnship;v > '

If we may ever be of assistance to Mercy in some
way, please let me know. Though AMRG's services are
very specialized, we are always eagér to help others in
those ways we can. For instance, we offer short basic
survival classes ("Hug-a-Tree") for elementary .school .
age children, and if Mercy would llke us to offer such-
a class for appropriately-aged children at Mercy's day
‘care center, let us know. Thank you very mach.,

Yours truly,

Owen Gormley, EMT-P, Ghairmah‘N ,
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